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It	is	simply	unreasonable	for	electricity	supply	companies	to	pay	so	little	for	
power	generated	by	domestic	solar	panels.	I	support	a	fair	and	fixed	price	for	
solar	electricity	that	is	revised	in	line	with	the	cost	of	retail	units	of	non-solar	
power.	Apart	from	the	environmental	benefits	of	solar,	it	is	important	to	
recognise	that	most	owners	of	solar	panels	are	still	consumers	of	coal	fired	
power.	Under	the	new	proposal	the	price	gap	between	the	cost	of	these	two	is	
simply	too	large,	is	blatantly	unfair	and	is	a	donation	to	the	coffers	of	the	big	
power	supply	companies..	
	
Barbara	Evans		
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